Minutes of the Antrim Board of Selectmen's Meeting April 27, 1992

Present: Philip Dwight, Chairman; Michael Oldershaw; and David Boule.

The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M.

Mike and Dave reviewed the past minutes with Phil Dwight who has been on vacation.

Mike Oldershaw gave a report on the landfill meeting and explained to Phil Dwight some of the concerns of those present at that meeting.

Police Chief Brian Brown showed the Selectmen the new pagers that have been used on a thirty day trial basis. He reported that Hillsboro has the ability to send messages directly to the pagers. Brown reported that the new cruiser will be in on May 10th. He also reported that the new radio will cost more than expected but can be kept in budget because of savings on the tower antenna. Chief Brown also reported on vandalism on the Goodell property.

David Boule moved to accept the minutes of April 20 and 21. Mike Oldershaw second. Minutes approved.

The Selectmen agreed to have the Building Inspector check out a trailer on the Hickey property on Gregg Lake.

Phil Dwight will look into concerns about the state of several properties in town and report back to the Board.

David Boule will call Mike Beauchamp about the applications from possible new members of the Fire Department.

Philip Dwight talked with Francestown Selectman Bert McCleary and set up a meeting for May 6 to discuss landfill issues.

Meeting adjourned at 9:07 P.M.

David Boule, Selectman